
 

 

June 24, 2019 
 
To: Regional Vice Presidents 

Branches & Facilities 
  

National Office Move – New Address 
 
Please note that the National Office has officially moved. All mail correspondence should now 
be sent to:  
 

1573 Laperriere Ave 
Ottawa, ON K1Z 7T3 

 
All phone and fax numbers remain the same.  
 
Materials with the old Carling address will be replaced. For updated letterhead, etc., please 
contact Tania Calverley at tania@catca.ca.   
 
As we unpack and settle into the new space, we ask for your patience in responding to 
requests. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
  
Doug Best 
Executive Vice-President 
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